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Energy & Petroleum Regulatory Authority

NOTICE TO SUPPLIERS

RE: IMPLEMENTATION OF CIRCULAR NO. NT/PPD 1/3/14 VOL. VI - ROLLOUT OF THE
END-TO-END ELECTRONIC GOVERNMENT PROCUREMENT (E-GP) SYSTEM

In line with the directive outlined in Circular No. NT/PPD 1/3/14 VOL. V], the Authority wishes to
inform all our esteemed suppliers that effective 1st July 2025, all public procurement activities will be
conducted exclusively through the Electronic Government Procurement (e-GP) system.

Suppliers are therefore required to self-register on the e-GP portal, accessible at www.egpkenya.go.ke.
Important Information for Suppliers:

1. For any challenges encountered during registration, please contact: Email: support@egpkenya.go.ke
Phone: +254 (020) 3341030 / 3340400 / 3340433

2. In-Person Support in Nairobi
Suppliers based in Nairobi may receive assistance at the e-GP offices located at: 6th Floor, Room 622,
Treasury Building, Harambee Avenue Working hours: 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.

3. Huduma Centres Support
Registration support is also available at the National Treasury desk in all Huduma Centres during
official working hours.

4. Registration Guide
The Supplier Registration Module Manual is available on the e-GP portal to assist with the registra-
tion process.

We appreciate your cooperation in ensuring a smooth transition to the e-GP system.
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